
30 June 2023 

Re: Registration Data Request Service (RDRS) Follow Up 

Sebastien Ducos 

Chair, Generic Names Supporting Organization (GNSO) Council 

Dear Sebastien, 

Thank you for your 4 May 2023 letter to the Board following up on the Board’s resolution of 27 

February 2023 directing ICANN org to develop and launch the Registration Data Request 

Service (RDRS).  

Thank you for considering the Board's requests as laid out in the resolution. The Board has 

received and is currently reviewing the 1 June 2023 letter from the GNSO Council with the 

proposed success criteria for the RDRS. The Board looks forward to hearing more about how to 

encourage system participation by both requestors and ICANN-accredited registrars. 

The Board acknowledges the Council’s decision not to consider policy development at this 

stage for a service that is of a temporary nature and expected to be operational by November 

2023. The Board would like to suggest that we revisit the concept of policy development after 

the service is launched, should we find there is additional work needed to increase registrar 

participation.  

The Board looks forward to further collaboration with the Council, as well as the Small Team, as 

the RDRS continues to be developed.  

Regards, 

Tripti Sinha 

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
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